1209 North Chester Avenue, Bakersfield, CA 93308 805/393-1500



Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO. 81328

February 24,1987

Dear Bill,

In recieving your letter, I am glad you were able to pick us up via your ham radio. We have been on the 55 Khz frequency for a little over a year now. Your report seems to be very much in order and we appreciate your interest in your hobby and our station. I've always wanted to vacation in Colorado, thanks for sending the pamphlet. Enclosed you'll find a couple of bumper stickers and a button.

MUSIC DIRECTOR KUZZ RADIO